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March 4, 1975 

SUBJECT: 
ZARB~S STAFF TO WORK WITH ULLMAN'S 

Is it correct that Mr. Zarb has suggested that his technical 
experts work with Mr. Ullman's staff ih shaping an energy package 
that is acceptable to both branches of government? 

GUIDANCE: I talked with Mr. Zarb yesterday and he did mention 
that he had suggested to Mr. Ullman that his staff, 
and especially his technical experts, work with Mr. 
Ullman's staff in developing an energy package that 
is acceptable to the Congress and to the Administration. 

I should also point out though that Mr. Zarb and 
members of FEA have been working with all the various 
committees considering the energy proposals and 
legislation, including the staffs of various Senators 
and Congressmen who are particularly interested in 
this problem. 

We are confident that this close working relationship 
will result in a good, sound program acceptable to 
both branches of government in the very near future. 

JGC 
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